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From Our President 

Happy New Year, Squire Families!  Please join us at our next PTA 

General Meeting on February 6 at 6:00pm in the LTE 

Cafeteria.  Our fabulous First Graders will perform, and you won't 

want to miss!  Don't forget to keep collecting those Box Tops, and 

be sure to "Like" us on Facebook for important updates and 

reminders.  I'd also like to thank the wonderful parent volunteers 

that helped make December so much fun.  The staff Cookie 

Exchange was fantastic, and the Holiday Shop was a ton of 

fun!  Thank you for your support of PTA! 

Joanna Hess, President, jrhess1@sbcglobal.net 
 

Daddy Daughter Dance 

Dads and all father figures, dust off your dancing shoes for your 

special little lady. The Daddy/Daughter dance is Friday, February 

2nd from 7-9pm. Cost is $15 per couple and $5 for each additional 

girl. Please see peachjar flyer and lte.my-pta.org for more details. 
 

TALENT CALL FOR LTE! 

TALENT SHOW- FEBRUARY 9th 

Does your Squire sing, dance, present comedy or magic, play an 

instrument, or perform any other awesome talent? Get your acts, 

costumes and music ready! Please note we are limited to one 

talented act per student. Talent show applications are due by 

January 10th (applications came home December 19th). 

If you need music for your act, please have YouTube link ready to 

email. 
  

Volunteer & Staff of the Month 

Volunteer of the Month: Sharon Hudson is a mindfulness coach 

who donated her time during morning announcements for the 

November Healthy Squires Week.  Sharon taught students how to 

use mindfulness through focusing on kindness, sound, thoughts, 

your breath, and what you see.  Sharon also spends time 

volunteering in the School Store. 
 

Staff of the Month: Tina Pena arranged a hot air balloon to visit the 

school for students to view first hand.  Ms. Pena is in charge of 

Destination Imagination and Discovery programs at our 

school.  She is continually challenging students with hands on 

problem solving while fostering their curiosity and creativity 

through fun group challenges.  
 

Our Library Needs You!   

Just a reminder that there are ongoing volunteer opportunities in 

our Library!   

 

 

    Upcoming Events 
1/10-  Talent Show 

          Applications Due 

1/15-  Staff & Student Holiday 

1/17 & 24th- Talent Show 

          Auditions 

1/18- Math & Science Night 

1/23-  Spirit Night at Moe’s  

           Southwest Grill 

1/26- Birthday Celebrations 

2/2- Daddy/Daughter Dance 

2/6-   PTA General Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Support LTE while you shop 

by shopping through 

Amazon Smile. 

  

When you shop through 

Amazon Smile and select 

PTA Lake Travis 

Elementary, portions of 

some Amazon purchases 

are donated to the LTE 

PTA.  

  

It's so easy! Simply go to 

http://smile.amazon.com, 

and logon as you usually 

would to Amazon.com. 

When prompted to 'pick 

your own charitable 

organization', select PTA 

Lake Travis Elementary. 
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